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BOYS WINTER UNIFORM OPTIONS 

- Grey long pants 
- Blue button up shirt (will be phased out over the next 3 years), OR 
- New blue unisex polo shirt 
- Black Shoes 
- Grey Socks 

 
GIRLS WINTER UNIFORM OPTIONS 

- Winter tunic, OR 
- New grey girls’ long pants (this is an option for girls who wish not to wear the tunic, it is not 

compulsory, nor will it replace the tunic) 
- White button up blouse (will be phased out over the next 3 years), OR 
- New blue unisex polo shirt 
- Black Shoes 
- White socks or grey tights 

 
* Please note: the new girls’ grey long pants run small. Please choose up a size. 
 
 
BOYS & GIRLS SPORTS UNIFORM 
The sports uniform stays the same, is unisex and is to be worn on sports days only: 

- Sports polo in your child’s house colour (new blue polo not to be worn) 
- Maroon sports shorts or track pants 
- Trainers 
- White Socks 

 


